
I am a year-round resident of Narragansett.  I fully support H7382.  It will bolster the economy in our 
town for the merchants, restaurants and hopefully keep ur taxes lower  that are vital to our town. Please 
consider the bill carefully. 
 
Anne M. Famiglietti 
73 Montauk Rod 
Narragansett, RI  02882 
401-378-7030 
 
 


